
PORTKNOCKIE COMMUNITY COUNCIL 
MINUTES OF MEETING ON 10th FEBRUARY, 2013 

 
 

Present:  Fraser Weir, Tony Barnes, Angela Mair, Gladys MacKenzie, Cathleen 
Harper, Kerry Reid, Alan Beresford, Community Warden, Andrew Mackie and 
Cllr. Ron Shepherd. 
 

1. Apologies 
No apologies. 
 

2. Minutes 
Proposed by Tony and seconded by Kerry. 

 
3. Matters arising 

Cllr. Shepherd was advised that nothing had been done at the bit of 
waste ground at Mairs Street.  Cllr. Shepherd advised that the 
relevant parties had been advised and he will get onto them again.  A 
letter has gone to Frank Legge thanking him for all his hard work 
tidying up the pathways,  Fraser advised that he has now started 
doing around the Jenny’s Well area.   The potholes have been 
repaired.   The question of the capacity figure for the school was 
raised again, Alan is going to speak to Findochty Community Council 
about this matter. 

 
4. Police Matters 

No reports of anything from the Police.   The Community Warden 
advised that he had nothing to report this month.   He advised that 
during January and February the Community Wardens in the area 
have been involved in a noise complaint initiative.   He also advised 
that he is putting together a programme to give all Community 
Wardens in the Council area access to pushbikes.   The Community 
Warden would be keen to hold surgeries once a month in the hall 
after the Community Council meeting for public consultations, it was 
suggested maybe from 7.45 pm until 8.30 pm and this is going to be 
looked into.  All members of the Community Council thought this 
would be a good idea. 

 
5. Matters for Elected Members 

Lights are out on Craigview Road and also on the road down to the 
harbour. 
 

6. Correspondence 
Correspondence was discussed.        A letter has come in from the 
Moray Council advising of the next meeting regarding the harbours.  
The meeting is on Thursday, 20th February at 7.00 pm in the Town 
Hall in Findochty. 
 



7. Treasurer’s Report 
Community Council – £1,096.20 

 
8. AOCB 

Vattenfall update – goes before Planning on the 25th.    There are still 
some bits to tidy up.   They are to push forward with the Community 
Benefit Fund.   
 

9. Fraser Weir closed the meeting at 7.35pm. 
 

The next meeting with be at 7.00 pm on Monday, 14th April, 2014 in 
the Snug at the McBoyle Hall. 
  
 
 

 


